
Subject: RE: Request Funding or Loan Assistance - Hollywood Media District BID Six (6) Medians on Highland Restoration
From: "Yancy, Winifred" <Winifred.Yancy@ladwp.com>
Date: 02/17/2016 10:59 PM
To: "Washington, Kecia" <Kecia.Washington@ladwp.com>, "Jacot, David" <David.Jacot@ladwp.com>, "Gentili, Mark"
<Mark.Gentili@LADWP.com>
CC: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "Aimiuwu, Imudiase" <Imudiase.Aimiuwu@ladwp.com>

Thank you

-----Original Message-----
From: Washington, Kecia
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:56 PM
To: Yancy, Winifred; Jacot, David; Gentili, Mark
Cc: lisa@mediadistrict.org; Aimiuwu, Imudiase
Subject: Re: Request Funding or Loan Assistance - Hollywood Media District BID Six (6) Medians on Highland 
Restoration

yes.  I will ask Mudia to reach out to Lisa tomorrow.  Mudia has the lead on working with the BIDs 
________________________________________
From: Yancy, Winifred
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:50 PM
To: Jacot, David; Gentili, Mark; Washington, Kecia
Cc: lisa@mediadistrict.org
Subject: FW: Request Funding or Loan Assistance   - Hollywood Media District BID   Six (6) Medians on Highland  
Restoration

Good Evening,
Can you work with Lisa on a package that can help their BID create sustainable medians in Hollywood? (i.e. 
Econ Dev Loans, rebates, grants, etc...) Thanks in advance

-----Original Message-----
From: lisa@mediadistrict.org [mailto:lisa@mediadistrict.org]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 11:29 AM
To: Yancy, Winifred
Cc: Jim Omahen
Subject: Request Funding or Loan Assistance - Hollywood Media District BID Six (6) Medians on Highland 
Restoration

Dear Windie:

Hello!  Sorry it took me a bit to get this request together and I am hoping that you will be able to direct me 
to some one within DWP that can assist our Business Improvement District with the restoration of six (6) 
medians on Highland between Melrose and Fountain.   I have attached a draft funding request for your 
consideration.  Let me know your thought and if there is some department that might be able to help.

Look forward to hearing back.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025
lisa@mediadistrict.org

-------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, 
which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication 
in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without 
reading or saving in any manner.


